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News from HM Customs  

 

The Collector of Customs recently presented certificates to officers who had successfully 

qualified as single engined RHIB coxswains. As part of their development training, officers 

will now progress onto vessels with twin and triple engines.  Members of the Department 

of the Environment’s Marine Protection Section also participated in this training. 

 

This training is delivered by local HM Customs instructors and covers the use of 

interceptor vessels in law enforcement scenarios. These courses are fully endorsed by the 

Gibraltar Maritime Administration. 

 

Also, the Acting Chief Minister the Hon Dr J Cortes has recently visited the Customs 

Training Section and presented warrant cards to officers who had completed their eleven 

week recruit training programme. This is the fourth of five scheduled intakes for 2015, 

forming part of the HM Customs modernisation programme. 
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